
COMING UP 
*Christian Education Committee Meeting, Tuesday, 

February 5, 6:00pm, Harris SS Classroom 
*Evangelism Committee Meeting, Thursday, February 7, 

6:00pm, Harris SS Classroom 
*UMM Breakfast, Sunday, February 10, 8:30am,        

Fellowship Hall 
*Palmetto Ridge Ministry, Sunday, February 10, 9:30am,       

Palmetto Ridge 
*UMW Circle PM Group, Tuesday, February 12, 

3:00pm, Parlor 
*Worship Committee Meeting, Tuesday, February 12, 

6:00pm, Harris SS Classroom 
*UMW Circle #3, Tuesday, February 12, 6:30pm  

*Sweetheart Banquet, Friday, February 15, 7:00pm, 
Fellowship Hall 

*Parsonage Committee Meeting, Tuesday, February 19, 
6:00pm, Harris SS Classroom 

*J.O.Y Club, Thursday, February 21, 12:00pm,           
Fellowship Hall 

 

Rev. L. Kim Eanes, Lead Pastor 
(cherawpastor@gmail.com) 

843-685-3659 
 

Angie Smith, Ministry Assistant 
(fumcangiesmith@gmail.com) 

Mimi Coffey, Director of Child Development   
Ministry (fccdm@yahoo.com) 

Entire Congregation, Servants for Jesus Christ 

Our Staff 
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Pastor’s Ponderings 

Throughout the second half of the month of 
January, and filtering into the first half of 
the month of February, First UMC leaders 
and servants have been, and continue to 
be, knee-deep in church business, admin-
istration, and organization.  Every Tuesday 
and Thursday evening over a six-week 
time span, our Ministry Committees have 
and/or will be meeting to: secure commit-
tee assignments, set ministry goals, and 
calendarize ministry activities for the 2019 
year! 

In our efforts to be a more organized, Lay-
led congregation, we are embarking on an 
exciting future! 

Our Nominations Committee is filling in 
some gaps which have become open since 
the Fall recruitment campaign. 

Our Trustees Committee is in the midst of 
delegating their various tasks so that YOU 
the people, will know who specifically to 
contact when facility issues arise.  Our 
Trustees are also celebrating certain im-
provements which have been made recent-
ly—a new roof on the Men’s Hut which was 
fully paid through insurance monies; the 
exterior/interior painting project of the 
Sanctuary wing which has been partially 
funded by a generous donation; along with 
repairs to the HVAC systems in both the 
Sanctuary and the Parlor.  Much more is to 
be done to keep our facility running 
smoothly, but please be sure to thank your 
First UMC Trustees for their committed leg-
work in tackling these huge responsibilities.     

Our Staff Parish Relations Committee will 
immediately begin work on securing a Mu-
sic Minister, as well as outlining a strategy 

which will help our staff workflow run more 
smoothly. 

And as we move through the month of Feb-
ruary, meetings of the Missions, Christian 
Education, Evangelism, Worship, and Par-
sonage Committees are scheduled also—
for the purposes of identifying team mem-
bers, placing priorities on multiple church 
activities, and brainstorming about church 
goals most especially needing to be ad-
dressed in 2019. 

Hopefully you have received a letter (or 
two!) inviting you to attend the meeting of 
your designated Service Area.  I hope you 
will plan to be there and bring your ideas, 
your input, and your much-desired feed-
back to those meetings.  We need each 
and every one of you to share your gifts 
and your graces with and for the ministries 
and people of First UMC.  Your past ser-
vice is so very much appreciated...and I am 
abundantly thankful for your continued will-
ingness to serve in our future endeavors! 

Church...business...although none of us 
likes to admit it, if the truth be told, most of 
us would confess that…”we want the 
church to run like a business, but we don’t 
want the church to ‘be’ a business”! Each 
and every one of us can help with that! 
Let’s work together on our diverse 
tasks...let’s be good stewards of our facili-
ty...and in everything we do and say, let’s 
do it and say it in a spirit of Love. 

   Pastor Kim 

CHURCH...BUSINESS-BOTH ARE NECESSARY! 



Resolutions Still Going Strong? 

If you made a resolution to try to 
stay fit in 2019, First UMC is doing 
her best to help you out!  Every 
Tuesday at 11am in the FUMC Fel-
lowship Hall, Betsy Vaughn from 
the Chesterfield County YMCA 
leads an hour long exercise class 
for all willing participants! 

There is no charge for the class, 
and weights, tension bands, along 
with other necessary exercise 
equipment is provided.  Sturdy 
chairs are also available for those 
with balance and stability issues.  

You are invited to wear comfort-
able clothes and shoes as you 
will be stretching, bending, and 
marching to the tune of motiva-
tional music.  You are also invit-
ed to bring a water bottle and 
sweat towel if you so desire. 

If you care to give a donation at 
any time to the exercise class, 
please mark your gift: Adult Min-
istries/Exercise Class. 

Hope to see you Tuesdays at 
11am! 

In Memory or Honor of 

IN MEMORY OF ETHEL ANN STREATER 

M&M Manfred Kollitz, Patricia Turner, M&M Steven   
Humphries, Lib Norton 

IN MEMORY OF ELEANOR TUCKER 

M&M Manfred Kollitz 

IN MEMORY OF ROBERT H. CAMPBELL 

FUMC Fred & Lorraine Harris Sunday School Class 

IN MEMORY OF CLYDE GOODWIN 

Patricia Turner 

IN MEMORY OF RAY MCMANUS 

Patricia Turner, Edith Quick, M&M Robert Calhoun, 
FUMC Fred & Lorraine Harris Sunday School Class, 
M&M Harold Lomas, M&M John Moore, Lib Norton 

IN MEMORY OF ALLISON TOOLE 

FUMC Ezer Sunday School Class 

IN MEMORY OF REX STALNAKER 

Jim Bennett 

 

IN MEMORY OF FLO OUTEN 

M&M Bill Caughman 

IN MEMORY OF CATHERINE COATES 

Lib Norton 

 

 

IN HONOR OF JIM BENNETT 

David, Melanie, Hayes & Jeb Bennett 

IN HONOR OF SYBLE SANDERSON 

David, Melanie, Hayes & Jeb Bennett 

IN HONOR OF JENNY OUTEN 

Ruth Rushing 

IN HONOR OF JACKSON RUSHING 

Ruth Rushing 

 

best teachers and caregivers in 
the area.  They truly give of 
themselves every day.  I am so 
thankful for each family we 
serve and each caregiver who is 
part of this ministry. 

With Valentine’s Day coming, 
the children will be filling the 
walls and halls with their crafts.  
Be sure to come by when you’re 
at church to see their handiwork.  

The Child Development Ministry 
is continuing to remain stable 
with enrollment fluctuating be-
tween 60 – 65 children.  We 
have openings for each age 
group except two year olds.  
That is where the biggest de-
mand is at this time.   

Staffing has stabilized with the 
hiring of some talented and car-
ing ladies. I believe we have the 

From the First Church Child Development Ministry 

As we celebrate this month of 
love, let us remember 1 John 
4:19  “We love because He first 
loved us.” 

 

  In Him, 

  Mimi 

 



 

 

Upcoming sessions include discus-
sion on: our role as “ezers”; ways in 
which Christian women can be 
strong and simultaneously gentle 
role models in all areas of society; 
ways in which women can be sup-
portive of one another amidst the 
battles and struggles of daily life; 
and ultimately, how we women can 
challenge ourselves to be even 
stronger warriors for the cause of 
Jesus Christ in the world! 

If you would like to join us and add 
your input to these conversations, 
please gather every Thursday after-

noon at 2pm in the Fred Harris Sun-
day school room. 

 

 

Daughter of Eve...student of Rabbi 
Jesus...member of God’s “A” 
team...faith warrior...as a female 
child of God, a woman’s identity, 
and purpose is diverse...and puz-
zling! 

Throughout the month of February, 
our Women’s Bible study will con-
tinue to meet every Thursday after-
noon to examine...and perhaps, 
“narrow down”, what our purpose 
might be in our individual and cor-
porate quest to serve God as willing 
disciples! 

Who Shall I Be? 

the test of time and continue to be 
valued by Christian believers still 
today. 

As we continue on with this Study 
throughout the month of February, 
we will examine the pros and cons 
of church decisions, both past and 
present, which have contributed to 
the popularity, as well as the de-
mise, of the Christian church over 
the years. 

And finally, through the lens of 
abundant Scriptural examples, we 
will strategize about how we can 
continue to be agents for positive 
change within the Church of Jesus 

Christ—which we each so greatly 
love! 

To get in on the discussion, please 
join us every Friday morning at 
10am in the Fred Harris Sunday 
school room. 

 

That is the very question we are 
tackling in our weekly T.G.I F. 
study!  Using Andy Stanley’s re-
source...Irresistible...we are taking 
a truthful look at what the Christian 
Church used to be...what it is 
now...and what it needs to be in the 
future for it to continue! 

In our small but mighty group, we 
have discussed traditions/rituals/
practices which the church has held 
for decades...which of these needs 
to be maintained…and which of 
these needs to be discarded! 

We have also examined activities 
within the church which have stood 

What Is Ahead for the Church of Jesus Christ in the Future? 

Serving in February 

Hostess 

Susan Furr 

Head Usher 

Keith Smith 

Acolyte and Cross Bearer 

Sawyer Becker (A) Leighton Becker (CB) 

Greeters 

February 3 M&M Chase Watson 

February 10 M&M Rhett Butler 

February 17 M&M Walter Crosby 

February 24 M&M Anthony Harris 

 Lobby Door Greeters 

February 3 Eric Dusa 

February 10 Sammy Quick, Jerry Tucker 

February 17 Harold Lomas 

February 24 Roger Wolfe, Keith Stubbs 

Nursery 

February 3 Angela Holliday and Becky 
Thompson 

February 10  Michelle Rohde and Gloria 
Chapman 

February 17  Marcia Butler and Charlotte 
Crosby 

February 24  Christy Ruffner and Erika 
Kollitz 

Lay Readers 

February 3 Greg Sanderson 

February 10 Lydia Lee 

February 17 Pam Baker 

February 24 Peyton Taylor 

Flowers 

February 3  CWF 

February 10 Emily Marsh 

February 17 & 24 OPEN 

Deposit Team 

February 3 John Moore 

Alternates: Thomas Samuel, Micki 
Lockey, Todd Becker 

February 10 Roger Wolfe 

Alternates: Jim Crawford, Sammy 
Quick 

February 17 Jeff Johnson 

Alternates: Betty Hurst, David 
McLean, Walter Crosby 

February 24 Robert Calhoun 

Alternate: Doug Marsh 

McArn Items 

February 3 Hot and cold cereal 

February 10 Spaghetti sauce and 
noodles 

February 17 Soups 

February 24 Paper products 



 We’re on the Web!
www.cherawfirstumc.org 

FUMC 

MARCH 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

Monday, February 18, 2019 

 

117 Third Street 

Cheraw, SC  29520 

 

FIRST UNITED METHODIST  

CHURCH 

Phone: 843-537-7002 

Fax: 843-537-7220 

E-mail: fumcangiesmith@gmail.com 

  The Fireflies will be collecting 
food and pantry supplies for 
those affected by the govern-
ment shutdown. Food and sup-
plies will be delivered to those 
in need at the Bennettsville Fed-
eral Prison or/and if you know 
of someone in need, please let 
us know. We will collect supplies 

through February 4th. A con-
tainer will be placed in the hall. 
We are continuing our "Dig In" 
series of "The Bible in a Year". 
We are having great attend-
ance!  If you know of someone 
to invite please send them our 
way. We meet Sunday evenings 
from 5-6:15pm. Thank you for 

all of your support and continue 
to pray for this ministry. 
Love, "Fireflies" Children's minis-
try 

Fireflies Children’s Ministry 

JoAnne Morgan if you are  in-
terested in purchasing any of 

these new items.   The UMW have a new ship-
ment of RADA Products. See 

UMW Rada Products 

Watchers in Chesterfield 
County.  Consequently, First 
UMC will now be hosting a 50
– member group of Weight 
Watchers clients every Tues-
day from 4:30-7:00pm in our 
Fellowship Hall.  In conjunc-
tion with these meetings, 
Weight Watchers will also 

have marketing materials and 
products available on-site.  
Please be welcoming of this 
new group as we extend an 
invitation of neighborly Chris-
tian outreach to them.  Ques-
tions?  Please talk to Pastor 
Kim. 

As you may be aware, a 
“local” group from Weight 
Watchers has been meeting at 
First UMC every Tuesday 
night.  Recently, Weight 
Watchers “national” has re-
quested that First UMC be-
come the host site for a larger, 
regional gathering of Weight 

An “Official” Welcome To Weight Watchers 



 

Endowment Fund Update 
The Endowment Fund committee 
would like to thank the FUMC Child 
Development Center for their recent 
contribution to the Endowment Fund. 

Have you considered leaving the 
church in your will/bequests?  The 
Endowment can grow through your 
special giving. 

Current Amount in the Endowment 
Fund: 
          $178,431.77   

February  23 Brianna Houser 

February 24 Scott Tomberlin 

February 25 Tavener Threatte 

February 28 Will Smith 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

February 26 M&M Jackson Rushing 

BIRTHDAYS 

February   4 John Moore 

February   6 Susan Allen 

February   7 Bryan Moore Crawford, 
   Cameron Crouse 

February   9 Ernie Hancock, Alex Lee 

February 14 Jimmy Duffy 

February 16 Shellie Mears 

February 17 Sammy Quick, Jake      
  Williamson 

February 18 Keith Stubbs, John       
  Sanderson 

Birthdays and Anniversaries in February 

It’s Baaaacccckkkk! 
Due to a wonderful response from 
some very willing workers, we now 
have a Wednesdays at the First 
Committee...which means that we 
can start back, in February, with both 
our dinner AND our study fellowship 
gatherings! While our set up/tear 
down/clean up Committee has volun-
teered to serve us each week, any 
time you want to come early to help 
set up or stay later to help clean up is 
fine with them! They’ll never turn 
down good help! 
 
While we will continue to offer our 
study every Wednesday up until this 

time, Wednesday, February 13th will 
be the first Wednesday when our din-
ner option will again be offered! We 
were hoping to start back with dinner 
on February 6, but Ms. Gennette, our 
cook, has an appointment in Charles-
ton that day and it’s pretty difficult to 
cook a meal while driving (I know, 
there is such a thing as a crock pot!)! 
 
So Wednesday, February 13th it is!  
Please be sure to look in the Sunday 
bulletin for the following Wednesday’s 
menu...and then call your reservation 
into Angie by Noon on Tuesday, or 

sign up on the clipboard by the front 
office! 
 
We hope to still see you at the 
study ONLY on January 30th and 
February 6th. 

    

Thank You 

First Church: 
Thank you for all your generosity 
shown to our family during our loss.  
The McCall Family  



we are handy at doing many 
things.  Our intent is not to take 
any work away from our local 
businesses and service profes-
sionals, but to simply offer a help-
ing hand.   
This service is available to all 
FUMC members, and anyone you 
know who is in need of help.   

You may contact Roger Wolfe at 
843-537-7496. 

 

 

 

The Men’s Class at FUMC is offer-
ing a helping hand.  Do you need 
any help to change a light bulb, 
clean the gutters, rake the yard, 
wash the car, or go to the store?  
Whatever your need, give us a 
chance to be a good neighbor to 
you.  We’re not professionals and 
we’ll not bill you for services, but 

If you give memorials to FUMC 
you can designate that they go 
to a number of different areas 
of the church.  Listed below are 
areas in which your memorials 
can be received: 

Contingency Fund 
Endowment Fund 
Memorial Fund 
Music Fund 

Adult Exercise Class 
Salkehatchie Summer Service 
Bus Fund 
Youth Ministries 
Childrens Ministries 
Building Upkeep Fund 
Parsonage Upkeep Fund 
Wednesday at the First 
(WATF) 
Relay for Life 
Grounds Upkeep Fund 

Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 
Scholarships (Streete, Norton, 
Harris, Burr, Hook, Eutsler, 
Brasington, and Laney). 
 
We thank you for considering 
these ministries as options for 
your additional financial gifts. 
 
 
 
 

Fund.”) Contributions are needed for the 
Pastor’s Discretionary Fund. 
Please share your surplus with 
those who have precious little on 
which to live. (Write a check to 
FUMC and designate it or part of 
it for “Pastor’s Discretionary 

Good Neighbor 

What Accounts are for Memorials? 

Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 

..help change a light bulb, clean 

the gutters, rake the yard,…... 

Memorials can be designated 

to go to a number of different 

areas. 

 Giving to those less 
fortunate 



Fireflies Children’s 
Ministry Ice Skating 

Outing. 
January 27th! 



The Council of Bishops announced the call to a special General Conference on Feb. 23-26, 2019, in St. Louis, 
Missouri. 
The special meeting of The United Methodist Church’s top lawmaking assembly will be limited to acting on a re-
port by Council of Bishops, based on the proposals from the Commission on the Way Forward. The 32-member 
commission, appointed by the bishops, has the charge of finding ways for the denomination to stay together de-
spite deep differences around homosexuality. 
General Conference, which usually meets every four years, is the only body that can speak for the denomination. 
“The Council of Bishops encourages the entire church to continue in deep, unceasing prayer for Holy Spirit break-
throughs for the Commission on a Way Forward and the Special Session of General Conference,” said Dakotas-
Minnesota Area Bishop Bruce Ough, the president of the Council of Bishops, in a letter released Tuesday, April 
25. 
The bishops said last year a special General Conference would be held in 2019, but did not issue a specific call 
or set the date and location. 
The bishops made their announcement the same day the Judicial Council, the denomination’s top court, is hear-
ing oral arguments in a case that could affect Mountain Sky Area Bishop Karen Oliveto, who is openly gay and 
married to a deaconess. 
The Book of Discipline, the denomination’s governing document approved by General Conference, bans same-
gender weddings and “self-avowed practicing” gay clergy. However, debate over those rules has intensified re-
cently. 
In July last year, the Western Jurisdiction elected and consecrated Oliveto, who was at the time the senior pastor 
of Glide Memorial Church in San Francisco. Also in the months since last year’s General Conference, a number 
of conferences voted not to conform with church restrictions related to ministry with LGBTQ individuals. 
Meanwhile, a group of United Methodists has formed the Wesleyan Covenant Association, a member-based net-
work for congregations that regard the church’s teachings on homosexuality as part of Christian orthodoxy. 
At its first meeting, that group urged the Way Forward Commission to either find a way to hold church members 
accountable for the church’s provisions on homosexuality or prepare for a church split. The Wesleyan Covenant 
Association is set to hold its second meeting April 28-29. 
The Commission on a Way Forward includes two leaders of the Wesleyan Covenant Association as well as at 
least three openly gay members. All told, the commission includes eight bishops, 11 laity, 11 elders and two dea-
cons from nine countries. The group is currently looking at ways to loosen the church’s structure. 
The special General Conference session would use the same delegates as General Conference 2016 unless an-
nual conferences choose to elect new delegates. 
The Commission on General Conference, which plans the lawmaking assemblies, has set the delegate number at 
864 — about 58 percent from the United States and 30 percent from Africa. The remaining delegates are from the 
Philippines, Europe and Eurasia as well as 10 from “concordat” churches with which The United Methodist 
Church has formal relationships. 
The St. Louis location was unexpected in the Missouri Conference, which learned late April 24 it would be hosting 
the special General Conference. 
"While it comes as a surprise to us, we look forward to offering the church and her guests radical hospitality in the 
days leading up to and throughout the special session," the Missouri Conference said in announcing the gather-
ing.  
Sara Hotchkiss, business manager of the United Methodist General Conference, said the St. Louis Convention 
Center and hotel packages were reasonably priced and able to meet United Methodists' needs.  
"Meet St. Louis, the Convention and Visitor Bureau, has a volunteer corps that can assist in some of the areas 
that are often done by a local host committee," she added. "With limited planning time, this was a benefit from a 
host city." 
Last year, Moses Kumar — the chief executive of the General Council on Finance and Administration — told 
church leaders that a special General Conference session would cost $3.39 million for two days or $4.12 million 
for three days. Kumar is also the treasurer of General Conference. 
To pay for such a gathering, Kumar recommended shortening the 2020 General Conference in Minneapolis by 
the number of days used for any special General Conference session. 
Last year, by a vote of 428 to 405, General Conference decided not to take up any legislation related to homosex-
uality and instead authorized the bishops to form the Commission on a Way Forward. The vote came after rumors 
of a potential church split reached a fever pitch. 
The bishops do not have a vote at General Conference. However, they do have the authority under the Book of 
Discipline to call for a special session of the General Conference, a possibility last considered to address the 
worldwide economic crisis of 2008. The bishops in 2009 ultimately opted not to call a session that time. 
Since The United Methodist Church formed in 1968, it has only held a General Conference once outside of the 
normal four-year schedule. That was in 1970, and its purpose was to organize the merger of Methodist and Evan-
gelical United Brethren denominations. 
The hope is the special General Conference will help strengthen the denomination that will celebrate its 50th anni-
versary next year. 

AN EXPLANATION OF THE UPCOMING 2019 UNITED METHODIST SPECIAL GENERAL CONFERENCE 

http://www.umc.org/who-we-are/commission-on-a-way-forward
https://www.umnews.org/https:/umc-prod-umnews.azureedge.net/-/media/umc-media/2018/05/16/21/31/call_letter_for_2019_special_session_002.ashx
https://www.umnews.org/https:/umc-prod-umnews.azureedge.net/-/media/umc-media/2018/05/16/21/31/call_letter_for_2019_special_session_002.ashx
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/bishops-planning-for-2019-general-conference
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/umc-bishops-call-special-session-of-general-conference-for-2019
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/court-sets-oral-hearing-on-gay-bishop-issue
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/court-sets-oral-hearing-on-gay-bishop-issue
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/western-jurisdiction-elects-openly-gay-united-methodist-bishop
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/no-pause-by-conferences-on-sexuality-debate
http://goodnewsmag.org/2016/06/united-methodists-form-wesleyan-covenant-association-3/
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/group-accountability-needed-to-avoid-church-split
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/group-accountability-needed-to-avoid-church-split
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/way-forward-group-ponders-structural-changes
http://www.umc.org/who-we-are/gc2016-how-general-conference-works
http://www.umc.org/who-we-are/gc2016-how-general-conference-works
http://www.moumethodist.org/newsdetail/umc-bishops-call-special-session-of-general-conference-for-2019-8058581
http://www.moumethodist.org/newsdetail/umc-bishops-call-special-session-of-general-conference-for-2019-8058581
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/gc2016-how-much-does-the-bishops-plan-cost
https://www.umnews.org/en/news/bishops-ask-for-hold-on-sexuality-debate
http://www.umc.org/who-we-are/do-you-know-why-we-are-called-united-methodists


South Carolina United Methodists’ 40 Days of Shared Prayers For  

A Future With Hope  

Bishop L. Jonathan Holston invites South Carolina United Methodists to join him in 40 days of shared prayer 
each day from Monday, Jan. 14, through Friday, Feb. 22, leading up to the 2019 Special Session of the Gen-
eral Conference, scheduled for Feb. 23-26 in St. Louis, Missouri. Together each day, let us join one another in 
prayer, believing that God hears every word.  

Each Sunday: Gracious and loving God, we give thanks for your presence in our lives and the promise that 
you have plans for us to prosper and not be harmed. Continue your good work in our families and our lives. 
Help us to understand how we can make a difference – in our church, in our community, and in our world – 
as your instrument of hope. Amen.  

Each Monday: Merciful God, help us to see the many opportunities before us to serve you by serving our 
neighbors.  Open our hearts and our hands to both receive your grace and to offer it to everyone we meet. 
Amen.  

Each Tuesday: Almighty God, we confess to you that we have not loved you with our whole hearts. We 
have often failed to be an obedient church  when we have not heard the cry of the needy. Free us for joyful 
obedience that, where there are corridors of shame, despair and want, we might create corridors of faith, 
hope and love that glorify you. Amen.  

Each Wednesday: Gracious God, I know that you are the potter and I am the clay. Mold me and make me 
into a disciple of Jesus Christ. Show me how to offer your grace and mercy in ways that transform the world. 
Amen.  

Each Thursday: Lord, we know that when we make space in our hearts for you, Jesus redeems the broken 
pieces of our lives. We ask you, O God, that you will be at work in us and through us to make a difference in 
the lives of the hurting and the hungry in our midst. Amen.  

Each Friday: God, we thank you for the gift of faith that carries us through those times when we cannot yet 
see what you are doing in our midst. Help us to walk in your light and to be a light for others. Amen.  

Each Saturday: God of Heaven and Earth, as your humble servants, we know that the needs around the 
world and around the corner are great. Open our eyes so that we can see how to use the gifts you have given 
us to serve our neighbors and be in mission in the community and beyond. And give us the strength and per-
severance to get started in this holy work. Amen.  



Friday, February 1, 2019 

Office open by appointment 

T.G.I.F. Study, 10:00am, Pastor’s Study 

Saturday, February 2, 2019 

Christian Women’s Forum, 9:00am, Fellowship 
Hall 

Sunday, February 3, 2019 

Sunday School, 10:00am 

Worship, 11:00am  

Fireflies Children’s Ministry, 5:00pm, Kid’s 
Nook 

Monday, February 4, 2019 

Plarn Meeting, 5:00pm, Kinsey Mulloy Class-
room 

Cub Scouts, 6:00pm, Fellowship Hall 

Pastor Kim’s Day Off 

Tuesday, February 5, 2019 

Adult Exercise, 11:00am, Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, February 10 Bulletin Deadline, 2:00pm 

Weight Watchers, 5:30pm, Fellowship Hall 

Christian Education Meeting, 6:00pm, Harris 
SS Classroom 

Boy Scouts, 6:00pm, Scout Hut 

Wednesday, February 6, 2019 

WATF Bible Study, 6:00pm, Fellowship Hall 

Thursday, February 7, 2019 

Women’s Study, 2:00pm, Parlor 

Evangelism Committee Meeting, 6:00pm,  
Harris SS Class 

Friday, February 8, 2019 

Office open by Appointment 

T.G.I.F. Study, 10:00am, Pastor’s Study 

Sunday, February 10, 2019 

UMM Breakfast, 8:30am, Fellowship Hall 

Palmetto Ridge  Ministry, 9:30am, Palmetto 
Ridge 

Sunday School, 10:00am 

Worship, 11:00am  

Youth, 5:00pm, Youth Hut/Fellowship Hall 

Fireflies Children’s Ministry, 5:00pm, Kid’s 
Nook 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, February 11, 2019 

Plarn Meeting, 5:00pm, Kinsey Mulloy Class-
room 

Cub Scouts, 6:00pm, Fellowship Hall 

SC Bishop’s Initiative on Public Education, 
Allendale, SC 

Pastor Kim’s Day Off 

Tuesday, February 12, 2019 

Hartsville District Clergy Gathering, 9:30am, 
Dalzell UMC 

Adult Exercise, 11:00am, Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, February 17 Bulletin  Deadline, 
12:00pm 

UMW PM Circle, 3:00pm, Parlor 

Weight Watchers, 5:30pm, Fellowship Hall 

Worship Committee Meeting, 6:00pm, Harris 
SS Class 

Boy Scouts, 6:00pm, Scout Hut 

UMW Circle #3, 6:30pm 

Wednesday, February 13, 2019 

WATF Meal, 5:30pm, Fellowship Hall 

WATF Bible Study, 6:15pm, Fellowship Hall 

Thursday, February 14, 2019 

                         HAPPY LOVE DAY!!!!! 

Women’s Study, 2:00pm, Parlor 

Friday, February 15, 2019 

Office open by Appointment 

T.G.I.F. Study, 10:00am, Pastor’s Study 

FUMC Men’s Sweetheart Banquet, 7:00pm, 
Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, February 17, 2019 

Sunday School, 10:00am 

Worship, 11:00am  

Youth, 5:00pm, Youth Hut/Fellowship Hall 

Fireflies Children’s Ministry, 5:00pm, Kid’s 
Nook 

Monday, February 18, 2019 

Plarn Meeting, 5:00pm, Kinsey Mulloy Class-
room 

Cub Scouts, 6:00pm, Fellowship Hall 

March Newsletter Deadline 

Pastor Kim’s Day Off 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, February 19, 2019 

Adult Exercise, 11:00am, Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, February 24 Bulletin  Deadline, 
12:00pm 

Weight Watchers, 5:30pm, Fellowship Hall 

Parsonage Committee Meeting, 6:00pm, at 
Parsonage 

Boy Scouts, 6:00pm, Scout Hut 

Wednesday, February 20, 2019 

WATF Meal, 5:30pm, Fellowship Hall 

WATF Bible Study, 6:15pm, Fellowship Hall 

Thursday, February 21, 2019 

J.O.Y. Club, 12:00pm, Fellowship Hall 

Women’s Study, 2:00pm, Parlor 

Communications Committee Meeting, 6:00pm, 
Harris Sunday School Class 

Friday, February 22, 2019 

Office open by Appointment 

T.G.I.F. Study, 10:00am, Pastor’s Study 

Saturday, February 23—26, 2019 

United Methodist Special General Conference, 
St. Louis , MO 

Sunday, February 24, 2019 

Sunday School, 10:00am 

Worship, 11:00am  

Youth, 5:00pm, Youth Hut/Fellowship Hall 

Fireflies Children’s Ministry, 5:00pm, Kid’s Nook 

Monday, February 25, 2019 

Plarn Meeting, 5:00pm, Kinsey Mulloy Classroom 

Cub Scouts, 6:00pm, Fellowship Hall 

Pastor Kim’s Day Off 

Tuesday, February 26, 2019 

Adult Exercise, 11:00am, Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, March 3 Bulletin Deadline, 2:00pm 

Weight Watchers, 5:30pm, Fellowship Hall 

Boy Scouts, 6:00pm, Scout Hut 

Wednesday, February 27, 2019 

WATF Meal, 5:30pm, Fellowship Hall 

WATF Bible Study, 6:15pm, Fellowship Hall 

Thursday, February 28, 2019 

Statistical Reports Due, Hartsville District UMC 

Women’s Study, 2:00pm, Parlor 

February Calendar 


